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Three-Year-Old 
Kindergarten



The Victorian Government is investing almost 
$5 billion over a decade to introduce funded  
Three-Year-Old Kindergarten.

It’s rolling out in stages, and children across the state 
will benefit from 2022 with at least five hours of 
funded kindergarten each week. 

This will mean another year of learning, growing, 
playing and making friends for Victorian children.
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